May 4, 2012

Sheridan School District
332 SW Cornwall Street
Sheridan, Or 97378

Dear AJ;
I would like to inform you that I will not be returning to school
next year. I have decided to pursue a personal adventure. I have

enjoyed my years working for the district and appreciate all that
you have done for me.

~ Respectfully,

S S J)

Donna Baune



